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3rd December 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Reception Concert – Tuesday 10th December 
 
We would like to invite you to our Reception Concert on Tuesday 10th December.  
 
We are hosting two performances: 
 

• The morning performance is 9.30am 

• The afternoon performance is 1.45pm 
 
On this day, please send your child into school wearing their school uniform with a 
Christmas/Winter themed jumper as they will wear this for their concert.  
 
We hope that you can make this event.  
 
Babies and small children are allowed to attend, but we ask that if they become too 
unsettled that you take them out to not disturb the pupils who are performing.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
The Reception Team. 
 


